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Public Invited to Review SH 45SW Alternatives  
at December 10th Open House 

 
(Austin, Texas) – The Texas Department of Transportation and the Central Texas Regional Mobility 

Authority will host an open house meeting for the SH 45SW Environmental Study on Tuesday, December 10 

at Bowie High School from 5 pm – 8 pm. Attendees will have the opportunity to learn more about the study 

process, comment on mobility improvement alternatives, review considerations for addressing environmental 

effects and submit official comments regarding mobility issues in southern Travis and northern Hays 

counties. The meeting is part of the ongoing public involvement process for this study, which is considering 

environmental impacts, constraints, the needs of drivers and concerns of surrounding neighbors. A final 

decision about whether or not to build the project is anticipated in early 2015. Project staff and consultants 

will be available to answer questions. No formal presentation will be given, and attendees are invited to 

come-and-go at their convenience. For more information visit www.SH45SW.com.  

 

WHAT:   SH 45SW Open House  

WHO:   TxDOT and Mobility Authority, project planners and engineers 

WHEN:   Tuesday, December 10, 2013, from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

WHERE:   James Bowie High School Cafeteria 

    4103 W Slaughter Ln 

    Austin, Texas 78749  

MEDIA  

OPPORTUNITIES:  Interviews with project officials and community residents.  
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